
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Franklin Township 
Dear Customers: 

 

We are sending this public notice to you because one of our bulk water suppliers, New Brunswick 

Water Department, violated certain rules set by the Department of Environmental Protection 

(NJDEP).   Franklin Township purchases approximately 1.5 Million Gallons per day of treated 

water from New Brunswick Water Department to meet our water needs.  The public notice from 

New Brunswick Water Department is attached belew for your information. 

 

Together with NJDEP, Franklin Township set high standards to monitor the safety of our drinking 

water.  Franklin Township Water Department routinely monitor for contaminants in your drinking 

water under the Federal and State laws. We will continue our effort to provide you with safe and 

adequate water service. 

 

Sincerely, 

Hongdar Chi 

Licensed Operator 

Franklin Township  


